
PICTON GOLF CLUB 

Alert level 2 Golf 

 

Picton Golf Club competitions can resume as long as the recommendations below are 

followed. 

All specific days for the various groups can resume (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 

Saturday) 

Most importantly, scan in with the Covid App or sign the Contact Tracing form when you 

arrive at the course. This is a government requirement. 

 All players should wash and dry their hands before and after play. Hand sanitiser as well. 

 If our scorecards are used, please do not share them. Keep your own score and your 

partners score on your card. The handicap system is operational again so digital scores will 

also be accepted. 

The clubhouse and toilets will be open 

The flagsticks will remain on all greens but PLEASE do not remove or touch them. (30cm 

gimmee applies) 

Bunker rakes can be on the course. 

We encourage the use of masks when golfers are in the clubhouse. Please remember there 

is a limit of 50 people in the clubhouse at any one time. 

Strict hygiene and sanitisation practices must be maintained throughout our buildings 

including all common touch points and surfaces.  

 Physical distancing (2 metres encouraged) between all staff, players and visitors should be 

maintained. Distancing should be maintained on the golf course and throughout all club 

facilities. 

Golfers should only sit with the group they played golf with when in our clubhouse 

Above all else, if you are feeling unwell, please stay home! 

If we follow the guidelines, I am sure we will continue to enjoy our golf. 

If any further/different information comes through from Golf NZ, I will forward it to you. 

 

Jenny Hart 

President 

 

 

 

 

 


